
From: Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/22/2015 7:15:52 PM
Subject: RE: Monday

Holly:  Certainly understand. Believe tomorrow will most likely be a non-starter without Andy. Will keep you posted. 
Good luck with your day tomorrow. We’ll miss you. B
 
PS sorry for the delayed reply. My sister-in-law’s uncle passed away and I was at his service in Lamar this afternoon. B
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2015 6:54 PM
 
To: Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>
 
Subject: Re: Monday
 
Hey Becky,  I called to say that the Governor asked that I stay in Columbia on Monday because we have several issues 
we need to resolve. Butch is going to represent her. Wish I were going on Monday. I'll let you know about Tuesday. 
Please let me know you got this. 
 
Sorry, Holly 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 21, 2015, at 5:56 PM, Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com> wrote:

Holly
 
I just found your message from yesterday on my cell phone as I rarely take it out of my car. I’ll call you 
tomorrow about our trip on Monday. B
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 1:17 PM
 
To: Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>
 
Subject: Re: Monday
 
That would be great, Becky. I'll meet you in the Walmart parking lot on forest at 6:30 on Monday 
morning. Thanks. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 20, 2015, at 12:12 PM, Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com> wrote:

Happy Friday, Holly:
 
If you’d like to ride down to Charleston with me, I would love to have you. Since you’ll be 
traveling down 77 would you like to meet me in the Walmart parking lot on Forest Drive 
near Ft Jackson? Just trying to make it easy on you. We probably need to pull out at 6:30 
am. look forward to hearing from you.
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Supporting Green. Please print wisely.

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain information which is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message 
immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
IRS DISCLAIMER: As required by U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice, you are hereby advised that any written tax advice contained herein was not written or intended to be used (and cannot be used) by any 
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code.
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